
 

 

NOTICE OF CENTENNIAL PLANNING MEETING AND POSSIBLE QUORUM 
Saturday, April 15th @ 12:30 p.m. 

AT WALDO VILLAGE HALL, 810 W. SECOND ST, WALDO, WI  53093 
 

 

The purpose of this notice is to notify the public that there may be a quorum of the 
Village Board during the centennial planning meeting. No Village matters beyond the 
centennial will be discussed and no formal action will be taken.  
 
Dated 4/13/23 (LG) 
 

 


